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 “Around the Quad”   Issue 1, Term 3, 2018 

 

Welcome to Term 3 
We have made it to the 
halfway mark! 
In this newsletter, we’d like 
to make special mention of 
one of our great volunteers, 
Alicia Mehta (Tarlin 4K & Jaya 
1S) who has stepped down 
from her roles this year, and 
introduce you to some of our 
new volunteers who will have 
to fill the big shoes left 
behind. 

 
Alicia has been volunteering 
in the Uniform Shop since it 
first opened in 2014, and 
progressively took over as 
Uniform Shop Manager. She 
was Vice President of the 
P&C from 2014 to 2017. We 
thank Alicia for the many 
tireless hours she has put into 
the Uniform Shop, as well as 
the long list of fundraising 
activities she has run over the 
last few years. 
At the end of Term 1, this 
year, the Uniform Shop 
manager role was taken on 
by Anne Lieu (Arthur 1K) and 
Carol Krebs (Kiera 6K & 
Sabrina 3B). In the short time 
since they’ve taken over, 
these ladies have managed to 

reconcile, negotiate fantastic 
deals and improve the 
Uniform Shop’s online 
ordering system to make it 
more efficient for everyone. 
And by the way… they also 
manage School Banking! 
Where do they get the time 
and energy?!?! A big 
THANKYOU ladies! 
 
 Loose Change Class 

Battle Final Results 
Congratulations to Classes 5L 
& 1K! They shared first place 
in 2018 Loose Change Class 
Battle and won a mufti day 
plus pizza (& fruit) last 
Thursday, 26th July. The 
students were super excited 
about the Pizza. They enjoyed 
12 Pizzas (chicken, vegetarian 
and beef), fruit platter and 
Hershey’s slices. 
Thank you to the whole 
school community (students, 
parents and teachers) for 
your support. We raised an 
amazing $3,666.80! Your 
efforts and generosity has 
raised money for the school 
to buy books. Everyone is a 
winner! We wish to extend a 
special thank you to the 
following wonderful parents 
for helping with the 
fundraising for the past four 
weeks: An (Maple 3B & 
Jarrod KC), Carol (Kiera 6K & 
Sabrina 3B), Christina (Rachel 
5/6S & Jessica 2B), Gillian 
(Ethan 1M), Jini (Sam 2/3N & 

Term 3 -  Important Dates 
 

24 July: First day of Term 3 
25 July: 3-6 Assembly 
26 July: 8:30am Chess 
26 July: Pizza lunch for Loose 
Change Battle Class winners 
27 July: School Spectacular 
Rehearsal 
31 July: 3-6 Athletics Carnival 
1 Aug: OC Placement Test 
1 Aug: K-2 Assembly 
2 Aug: 10am Chess 
8 Aug: 6:30pm P&C Meeting 
9 Aug: 8:30am Chess 
9 Aug: 10am Education Week 
Concert 
13 Aug: 9:25am Hot Dog day 
lunch orders due 
15 Aug: Y6 Fundraising Hot 
Dog day 
15 Aug: K-2 Assembly 
16 Aug: 8:30am Chess 
23 Aug: K-2 Mini Athletics 
carnival 
30 Aug: 8:30am Chess 
30 Aug: Father’s day stall 
5 Sept: School Spectacular 
Rehearsal 
6 Sept: 8:30am Chess 
10 Sept: Opera House 
Performance (Choir & Dance 
Grp) 
13 Sept: 8:30am Chess 
20 Sept: 8:30am Chess 
20 Sept: Book Week Parade & 
Donate a Book Scheme 
26 Sept: Prefect Nominations 
due 
27 Sept: 8:30am Chess 
28 Sept: Last day of Term 3 
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 Jasper 1S), Julie (Eileen 2/3N), 
Mint (Jessica 2B & Kevin KS), 
and Yen (William 1M). 
A special thanks to Yen 
(William 1M) for running this 
successful event and 
organising the Pizza lunch. 
 
Pizzas, Pizzas, & more Pizzas 

 
 
& Fruit 

 
 
The table of the final results 
have been distributed to 
students, alternatively view 

our Facebook page for the 
final results. 
https://www.facebook.com/mbps
.pnc/. 

http://mbpspandc.org.au/ 

 

 Congratulations 
An (Maple 3B & Jarrod KC) 
has won the Felton Industries 
Park Setting Competition for 
our school. The judges felt 
her entry of “educational, 
picnics, and nature” 
‘encapsulated Felton’s 
values’. 

 
 
 Hindi classes 2018 
Classes are held every 
Wednesday 3:45pm to 
4:45pm. For more details 
contact Alicia at 
pcmbps+hindi@gmail.com. 

 
Father’s Day Stall 

When: Thursday, 30th August 
Location: School Hall Foyer 
Time: 9:30am to 11.30am 
 
The Fathers and Grandfathers 
ran a successful Mother’s Day 
Stall last term. It is now our 
turn as Mothers and 

Grandmothers to shine. 
Mother and Grandmother 
volunteers need to come 
along on the morning of 
Thursday 30th August to help 
students pick out their 
favourite gift for their Father 
and Grandfathers. There will 
be an exciting selection of 
handpicked gifts for the 
children to choose from, 
prices range from $2 - $12.  
If you have any questions 
about the day, feel free to 
speak with Chrystal or Anne. 
Alternatively, email queries 
to 
pcmbps+volunteer@gmail.com. 
A catalogue of gifts will be 
available to view around the 
school.  
Sample of this year’s Father’s 
Day gifts: 
 
Cool Dog Towel 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://mbpspandc.org.au/
mailto:pcmbps+volunteer@gmail.com
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 Multi-Function Man 

 
 
Grandfather Mug and 
Coaster Set 

 
 

Year 6 Fundraising 
Year 6 will be holding Hot 
Dog Lunch Day (Halal) on 15th 
August.  
Parents of Year 6 are 
required to help prepare 
lunch on the day from 
11:30am to 1:30pm, even if it 
is for 1 hour. All assistance is 
welcome. Please see the 
school note attached if you 
can help out or email Julie or 
Carol at 
pcmbps+year6@gmail.com. 
We appreciate your support 
by buying a Hot Dog lunch for 
your child. Watch out for the 
lunch order. Please return 

your lunch order form to the 
office with the correct money 
before school begins at 
9:25am on Monday 13 
August 2018. 
 

End of Year Event 

 Family Fun Fair 
Our fantastic MBPS Family 
Fun Fair is drawing near and 
we’re looking forward to 
seeing you and your family 
there. 
When: Saturday, 3 November 
Time: 10am – 4pm 
Where: MBPS 
Why: New classroom air 
conditioners 
Now is the time to step up. If 
you can’t spare a few hours 
on the day, consider donating 
a prize for the raffle. 
Contact the Family Fun Fair 
at mbpsfunfair@gmail.com 
Come along, share the load, 
make some friends and share 
the laughter. 
If you have any questions, 
know of any sponsors, or 
would like to volunteer at the 
Family Fun Fair, please email 
mbpsfunfair@gmail.com 
http://mbpspandc.org.au/familyf
unfair/ 

More details attached at the 
end of this newsletter. 
 

Uniform Shop 
pcmbps+uniformshop@gmail.com 

We would like to 
congratulate Aditi (Eashan 5L) 
who has found full time 

employment and was one of 
our valued volunteers at the 
Uniform Shop. We would like 
to acknowledge Ofa (Sesilia 
6K & Sione 4K), Talia (Liam 
5/6S) and Jamie for 
dedicating their time at the 
uniform shop. The uniform 
shop could not operate 
without them. 
Come and join our great team 
in the Uniform Shop on 
Wednesdays from 9am – 
10am. It’s a great way to gain 
new skills, upskill or use 
existing skills. Drop in or send 
us an email, we would love 
you to join us. 
 

 2018 Orientation. 
Orientation Days are 
scheduled for 15th & 22nd 
November. It is an exciting 
day for new students and 
parents, and a big day for our 
Uniform Shop. We need extra 
helpers to welcome and help 
new families with uniform 
fitting and ordering. So, if you 
can speak another language 
or have an hour or more for 
the one or both orientation 
days,please e-mail us at the 
address below and let us 
know your availability, as 
many hands make light work. 
 
Anne Lieu & Carol Krebs 
(Uniform Shop Managers) 
and the Uniform Shop Team 
http://mbpspandc.org.au/unifor

mailto:pcmbps+year6@gmail.com
mailto:mbpsfunfair@gmail.com
http://mbpspandc.org.au/familyfunfair/
http://mbpspandc.org.au/familyfunfair/
mailto:pcmbps+uniformshop@gmail.com
http://mbpspandc.org.au/uniform-shop-2/
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 m-shop-2/ 
pcmbps+uniformshop@gmail.com 

School Banking 
 Dollarmites 

 

 
 
We would like to thank 
Pamela (George 2B), 
Poornima (Samiksha 5L), Sue 
(Tamara 1M) and Jini (Samuel 
2/3N & Jasper 1S) for 
volunteering their time on 
Thursday mornings to help us 
count the students’ deposits. 
Pamela will be off on 
maternity leave soon and the 
Banking team wish her well.  
Come along and help the 
students to deposit each 
week by volunteering on 
Thursday mornings. The 
students look forward to 
their prizes, but this is only 
possible with more parent 
volunteers. If it is just 
yourself or a group that 
would like to volunteer, just 
turn up on Thursday 
mornings from 9:30am at the 
staff room, alternatively 
email us at 
pcmbps+banking@gmail.com 
to let us know if you would 
like to volunteer. 

 
Children can now keep track 
of their tokens earned via the 
CommBank Youth app and 
can be downloaded onto any 
iOS 9+ device. Visit 
www.commbank.com.au/sch
oolbanking to find out more. 
 

Term 3 Prizes are: 
Heat Reactor Pencils 

 
 
Mighty Boom Handball 

 
http://mbpspandc.org.au/bankin
g/ 
pcmbps+banking@gmail.com 

Volunteers 

 Class Parent 
Still vacancies for class 
parents for 6K and 3B. It is 
not too late to help out. Let 
us know by registering at 
http://mbpspandc.org.au/volunteers 
 

 Book Covering 
Every year the P&C and the 
School invest a significant 
amount of money into 
readers and literary resources 
for our children. In 2017 the 
P&C spent $5,000 on 
Readers, this year the P&C 
will spend over $20,000 on 
Readers and Literary 
resources. The School spends 
even more! Unfortunately, 
the Readers don’t come 
already covered. So to 
protect this investment they 
need to be covered, 
otherwise, in just a few short 
weeks our investment will 
end up as recycled paper. 
This is something anyone can 
do at home, we will even pre-
cut the contact for you and 
arrange for your child to 
bring the books home. 
The School has just received a 
delivery of over $9,000 worth 
of books, let us know at 
http://mbpspandc.org.au/volunteers 

and we will arrange some 
books for you to help wrap. 
 

 Ethics classes 
If you have a spare 30 
minutes every Wednesday, 

mailto:pcmbps+uniformshop@gmail.com
mailto:pcmbps+banking@gmail.com
http://www.commbank.com.au/schoolbanking
http://www.commbank.com.au/schoolbanking
http://mbpspandc.org.au/banking/
http://mbpspandc.org.au/banking/
mailto:pcmbps+banking@gmail.com
http://mbpspandc.org.au/volunteers
http://mbpspandc.org.au/volunteers
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 why not join our team of 
Ethic Teachers. Full training is 
available and all classes have 
a MBPS teacher supervising. 
To find out more, contact us 
at 
pcmbps+ethics@gmail.com. 
 
 Newsletter Editor 
As fun as it is to write and 
compile the Newsletter twice 
a term, we want to share the 
fun with you. Again, this is 
something you can do at 
home to help with our school 
and get the message out to 
the rest of the MBPS 
community. Register your 
interest at  
http://mbpspandc.org.au/volunteers 

 
 What can I do to help? 
If you have any spare time, 
special skills, magical super 
powers, or just a mere mortal 
like the rest us, get involved 
in our school and be a part of 
a great team making Marie 
Bashir Public School second 
to none. 
Your children will love to see 
you helping out at school in 
any way. Whether it is 
helping at the Uniform Shop, 
School Banking, writing 
grants, organising an event, 
working on a BBQ, baking 
cakes, writing a newsletter, 
or working on the P&C 
Executive. Every little bit 
helps, you get to meet other 
great parents and caregivers 
at our school, your efforts are 

greatly appreciated by the 
principal, teachers, and 
especially, your children!  
http://mbpspandc.org.au/volunteers 

 

Keep up to date with 
What’s Happening at 

MBPS 
Flexibuzz, WhatsApp and 
Seesaw are apps to keep up 
to date with the latest school 
news and school community. 
Don’t miss out on important 
dates. These apps can be 
downloaded via the app store 
or go to the following:  
 
Flexibuzz 
http://www.flexibuzz.com.au 
 
Seesaw: 
https://web.seesaw.me/ 

 

WhatsApp: 
https://www.whatsapp.com/ 

mailto:pcmbps+ethics@gmail.com
http://www.flexibuzz.com.au/
https://web.seesaw.me/
https://www.whatsapp.com/

